
Dear Friends 

 
Crouch Valley U3A Annual General Meeting 23rd April 2024 
 
 
I am writing to give notice that our 2024 AGM will be held at Champions Manor Hall on 
Tuesday 23rd April commencing at 2pm. 
 
Duly completed nominations for the posts of Committee officers and general committee 
members shall be submitted to me by the 2nd April.  Similarly, proposals for matters to be 
discussed at the AGM shall be submitted to me by this date too. 
 
Excepting for the following members all of the existing Committee have confirmed their 
willingness and eligibility to serve another year.  The retiring members are: 
 
Don Wragg – Treasurer 
 
Richard Bradshaw – Minute Secretary 
 
Steve Dearing has agreed to be nominated for the post of Treasurer.   
 
All of the above is subject to agreement at the AGM and there being no further 
nominations. 
 
We do have 3 vacancies, and it is hoped that they can be filled at the AGM.   
 
Having regard to the Social Fund being severely depleted the Committee is to propose 
that for next year the Tea Money contributions will be retained in the fund. 
 
Additionally, at the EGM held in March it was voted and agreed unanimously that the 
membership fee for 2024 shall be £20.  Members are requested to make this payment by 
bank transfer or cheque as you did for this current year.  
 
Sort Code 60 20 56 – Account # 46090940 – Account Name - Crouch Valley U3A  
  

When paying by Bank Transfer please state when making the payment it is Subs followed 
by your surname. This will make it easier to track payments.  
 
 
I would remind members that if there has been no change to their personal details then 
there is no need to complete a membership form, as has been the case to date. 
 
 
 
 
Regards. 
 
 
Ray Burns 
Secretary. 
1st April 2024 


